
Hi,  
 
My name is Daniel Smith. I am a student at Willamette University, where I study Politics and 
Environmental Science. I am writing to urge you to pass HB 4167 as a vital step in addressing the global 
climate crisis. Opponents of this legislation ask why Oregon should take action now while other states 
and the Federal Government have not. Oregon should take action because the entire world has to take 
action now to fight climate change and it’s effects. We have the opportunity to be a leader in fighting for 
a live able future for my generation and those that follow. Action cannot come to early, but it can come 
too late.  
 
Don’t be too late. Vote yes on HB 4167. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


